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         “With Christ as our guide we let our light shine.” 
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Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
Dear Parents and Carers,   
 
 

This week has flown by yet again. It has been another busy one. 

Well done to all children who have brought in their entries for the 

“Best of British” Competition. We have been thrilled to see such 

creative talent. Thank you to the families who have supported with 

this. It is clear the children have enjoyed designing and making their 

entries. The winners will be announced next week and all 

participants will receive a special certificate.  

 

On Wednesday our year 4 children had an Egyptian day with 

Portals in the Past. The children were enthralled as they  learnt 

about Eygptian life and immersed themselves in this through 

research and activities. The children had a very productive day and 

learnt lots of new facts. Please do ask them about this. Thank you to 

Mrs Curry and Mrs Cook for supporting the children in this wonderful 

opportunity.  

 

Next week is a busy one. On Wednesday we are having our whole 

school May procession. On Friday we have our Platinum Jubilee 

celebration day. Please do check the separate letters for full details.  

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

    Best Wishes 

   Mrs Yuen 
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Term Dates 

Marathon Kids 

 

Term Starts 

Tuesday 19th April 

Term Ends 

Friday 27th May 

Half Term 

30th May – 3rd June  

Upcoming Events 

May Procession 

25th May 

Jubilee Celebrations 

27th May 

 

 

Walk, Talk and Learn About The Egyptians 

Waterproofs and Wellies 

 

First Holy Communion Children 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 
 

Set up by sisters Julia and Gina Bradbury, The Outdoor 

Guide Foundation aims to encourage people to get 

outdoors and experience nature. Thanks to the school’s 

Eco Lead’s eagle eyes and the kind sponsorship of the 

Foundation, the children of  

St. Mary’s, today, took  

delivery of 10 brand new  

sets of waterproof clothing,  

including jackets, trousers  

and wellies. We can’t wait for 

the rain to try them out. 
 

Congratulations to all our Year 6 children 

who received their Marathon Kids 

certificates for their sterling work completing 

their 10KM run. Special congratulations go 

to Jack, who has now run over 30KM and is 

still going. Information about the initiative 

has been sent out to parents and we look 

forward to handing out many more 

certificates in the coming weeks. 

 

On Wednesday, the children of Year 4 were 

treated to a visit from an Egyptologist, 

Doctor Warrel. Dressed in a variety of 

Egyptian themed costumes, they went on a 

historical voyage of discovery, finding out 

lots of amazing facts, learning about 

hieroglyphics and mummification and 

playing a very unusual game called ‘Hounds 

and Jackals’. On asked about the day they 

said, 

“It was an amazing experience. We all 

loved it!”  Year 4 

 

 


